
Sayyid Al-Hakeem discusses political scene developments, Baghdad-London
bilateral ties with British Ambassador

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, received in his office the British

Ambassador in Baghdad Mark Bryson 5/10/2022, and he discussed the developments of the political

scene in Iraq and the region, as well as the bilateral relations between Baghdad and London.

His Eminence emphasized the importance of hasting the formation of a service government and

maintaining dialogue between the political parties to reach a formula that is accepted by all,

and an equation capable of containing and implementing reform projects within the law and the

constitution. H.E. also called to develop bilateral ties between Iraq and Britain in all fields

to serve the interests of everyone and preserve the sovereignty of Iraq.


